
  

 
 

    
            

Year 4 Homework Letter – Friday 10th March 2023 
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Have a lovely weekend! 
Mrs Rutter and Mrs Nadeem 

Our Learning This Week 
English  
In English this week, the children have been 
assessed on their reading and 
comprehension, spelling grammar and 
punctuation and writing. They have all 
been working most diligently in their 
preparations for the assessments and trying 
their best in each one.  
 
Maths 
In Maths this week, the children have been 
assessed on arithmetic and reasoning. As 
with the English papers the children spent 
lesson time revising to give the best 
opportunity to feel prepared.  
 
I am in the process of marking all of the 
assessments and look forward to feeding the 
results back to the children in due course. 
 
Collective Worship 
Next Wednesday we are looking forward to 
welcoming parents and carers into school to 
watch our class Collective Worship. The 
children have all been working so hard this 
week as we have spent time each afternoon 
devising and rehearsing. The children have 
played a central part in the creation of our 
Collective Worship and we are very excited 
to share it with you next week!  
 
P.E 
This week we switched from quick sticks to 
dodge ball and will continue to do this game 
until the end of term. The children 
demonstrated great skills and team work 
and we wish our Year 4 team all the best in 
dodge ball tournament next week.  

Easter Gardens 
Once again, St Peter and St Paul’s Church 
are inviting the children to create an 
Easter Garden at home. Easter Gardens 
should be brought into school on Monday 
27th and Tuesday 28th March so the Faith 
Team can judge them on Wednesday 29th 
March. The winning entry will be 
announced in Collective Worship on 
Thursday 30th March.  We welcome 
individual entries or joint entries with 
siblings or friends! The gardens will be 
taken over to St Peter and St Paul’s Church 
on Thursday 30th March where they will be 
on display over the Easter period. If you 
would like to find out more about how to 
make an Easter Garden, RE Quest have 
made a short presentation you could watch: 
https://request.org.uk/resource/restart/201
7/02/23/make-an-easter-garden/ 
 
Homework 
The English activities are to learn Week 4 
spellings and complete the activity about 
punctuation. For Maths the children must 
practise all of their times tables (2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 
7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12) and complete times table 
worksheet the division worksheet. 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Year 4 Class collective worship – 
Wednesday 22nd March 2023 
Parents’ and Carers’ meetings—27th to 29th 
March 2023 
Easter service at Christchurch – Friday 31st 
March at 9.30am 
End of spring term – Friday 31st March 

https://request.org.uk/resource/restart/2017/02/23/make-an-easter-garden/
https://request.org.uk/resource/restart/2017/02/23/make-an-easter-garden/

